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Friday 19th March 2021 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Reopening to all pupils 

It has been wonderful to have all pupils 

back in school for the last 2 weeks!  The 

children have quickly settled back into 

school routines and have been working 

hard, as well as very much enjoying their 

playtimes with their class-mates.  Our 

‘Rainbow Rules’ remain in place and 

teachers are discussing these with the 

children regularly. 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday 12th March 

2021 
Thank you to everyone for your efforts and 

support today with ‘Red Nose Day’.  The 

children looked great wearing something red and your generous donations meant that we have 

raised a total of £237.16.  A huge thank you! 

 

Drop off and Pick ups 
We have noticed over the last couple of weeks that some parents / carers are remaining on the 

playground after the children have been dismissed.  Please could all parents / carers ensure that as 

soon as your child is with you, you leave the school grounds. This helps to ensure that minimal contacts 
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are being made within our school community and also helps to make sure that the playgrounds don’t 

become congested.  

 

Some children have also been playing on the trim-trail located near the Base 2 classrooms. Please 

could we ask that you do not allow your children to play on this equipment before or after school. The 

equipment isn’t supervised by members of staff to ensure children’s safety and cleaning rotas are also 

compromised if the equipment is used by the children outside of allocated slots. 

 

Please name school uniform! 
A big plea from us …. Please could you ensure that all uniform, but especially coats, fleeces and 

jumpers, are clearly named. It his nearly impossible to reunite lost uniform with the correct owner if it 

isn’t named!  Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

 

Mobile Phones for Year 6 
To help ensure safety, any children who bring a mobile phone into school need to take it to the school 

office first thing in the morning, ahead of going onto the playground and into school.  They can then 

collect it from the office at the end of the school day. 

 

PTA Easter Activities 
The PTA have 2 Easter Activities running which you hopefully received information about this week via 

email. These activities support fundraising which 

goes directly to help your child / children in school, 

and so any support for these events is very much 

appreciated!  


